
 
YAM Meeting notes 5/16/24  
Present: Jennifer Mahoney, Tabitha Falat, Lisa Patz, Liz Rehberg  
Staff present: Neil Saindon  
 
The Bowling night that was scheduled for May 25th is rescheduled as a Mini Golf night on June 25th at 
6 pm. We begin at 530 with rosary, load into transport and go to the Mini golf place. RSVP for 
transportation.  
 
Discussion about booking a Shrine pilgrimage landed on August 15th beginning at POP at 10 and 
heading to the Shrine for Mass and lunch and then some time in prayer. We’ll be renting a bus so 
will need an RSVP for transportation.  
 
Neil will be in touch with Kody Hansen about the use of his bus and will fill in the group. The YAM 
was approached by wellspring to provide meals on June 11th and June 25th which was accepted. 
We’ll have cooking classes the night before where we’ll make and then eat (some) of the food and 
then Neil will transport the food the next morning to Wellspring for serving. YAM will handle the 11th 

and youth group will manage the 25th.  
 
July is a hard month, so there may just be a potluck/bring a snack and a prayer of some kind. 
Suggestions were “Evening prayer,” adoration, rosary, or some other similar service. No date has 
been decided yet.  
 
There was discussion of a larger pilgrimage to Holy Hill, St Josephat, Holy Resurrection Monastery, 
and The National Shrine in La Crosse. One concern is traveling time which likely makes La Crosse a 
“no” but we could organize our own route for the Milwaukee locations. 


